
 
Mass Intentions for the Week: 

 

August 23rd at 9 AM:  
Rita Dentino 

 

August 24th at 9 AM:  
Anthony Emmanuel 

 

August 25th at 4:30 PM: 
Gertrude “Trudy” Leonard 

Mass Schedule 
Weekends:  

Saturday at 4:30 PM, Sunday at 7:30 & 10:30 AM 
Week Days:  

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday at 9 AM 

Parish Office Hours:  
Monday–Thursday 9 AM to Noon & 1 PM to 4 PM 

Friday 1PM to 4 PM 
To Contact Us: 

Parish: 781-784-2265 
Website: www.olossharon.org   

Parish Email: parish@olossharon.org 
Rev. Francis J. Daly, Pastor 

Our Lady of Sorrows 
Parish 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 

Summer Bulletin 
August 19, 2018 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time~B 

MUSIC  
Gathering 

#861 ~ Praise and Thanksgiving 

Responsorial Psalm 
“Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood 

remains in me and I in him, says the Lord” 

Presentation of the Gifts  
#728 ~ Eye Has Not Seen 

Communion 
#929 ~ Joyous Cup 

Sending Forth 
#614 ~ Joyful, Joyful, We Adore You 

Parish Cook Out Rescheduled for  
AUGUST 25TH after the 4:30 PM Mass at the Bullock Center 



 20th Sunday In Ordinary Time   

 

Prayers for the Sick 
Vincent & Jo Chiodo, Anita DeGallo, Francis & 
Gert DiLoreto, Donna Prado, Ruth & Ralph 
Fretts, Judy Manuel, Susan Middlebrook, Terry, 
Jose Rosario, Marty Johnson, Ivan Cichmichael, 
Nadia Darwisch 

 

Prayers for the Deceased 
Adrienne Newell, David Chambers, Ramona 
Rosario, Paul Baro, George Russell, Lawrence       
Russell, Mary Mobilia, Nancy Baldasarre, Judy 
Grenier, Florence Shulenburg, Elaine Jaillet, 
Sean McCann, Raymond Jaillet 

Weekly Collection ~ August 12, 2018 
The average cost to run the parish is $9,800 per 
week. Our expectation is that 70% or $7,100 will 
come from the weekly offertory. Parishioners       
contributed $5,863 for the week ending August 12th.  

                   A SUMMER NOTE 
 
Today we have a number of things to share. 
 

“COOL THE LIGHTS, SAVE THE POWER” 
Thank you for your continued generous        
support. All the lights have been done in 
O’Connell, Bullock and the Rectory as well as 
the outside Church lights. We’re still waiting for 
different equipment for the inside of the 
Church. 
 

SURVEY 
In September there will be a brief survey      
available for all parishioners to guide the work 
of the Committee writing a pastoral plan for the 
parish. This is part of the “Disciples in Mission” 
evangelization program. Just a heads-up, there 
will be more information as we get closer to the 
date. 
 

LANDSCAPING 
Thanks for the help offered by volunteers from 
the Garden Club in assessing the landscaping 
work in the front of the Church and making   
recommendations for plantings when the 
weather is better for planting. 
 

LOST MONEY 
After Mass last Sunday, someone dropped two 
fairly large bills on the path leading to the     
parking lot. If it is yours, see me. If no one 
claims it, “Cool the Lights…” will. 
 

NEWS OF THE DAY 
I know many of you have questions or feel     

disheartened by the news about Archbishop 

McCarrick, the Pennsylvania Grand Jury and St 

John’s Seminary here in Boston. I share your 

feelings. I will address this briefly after all the 

Masses this weekend and together we can      

decide what else we might need to do. 

~ Fr. Frank 

2018-2019 Faith Formation Registration:  
 

Registration is now open for the PreK-Grade 5, Middle 
School, and  Confirmation Faith Formation programs! To 
register, visit the parish  website (www.olossharon.org) 
and find the link to electronic registration on the home 
page.  You can also complete a paper form by stopping by 
the Parish Office in the rectory during business 
hours.  Please also consider supporting the faith develop-
ment of our children and young people by volunteering 
as a catechist, middle school facilitator, or Confirmation I 
facilitator this year. Your help is greatly                          

appreciated.  Contact Teresa Coda, Director of Faith       

Formation, for further information (tcoda@olossharon.org 

or 781-784-2265).    

Adult Faith Formation Opportunities: 
 

Are you considering becoming Catholic?  Are you a 
baptized Catholic interested in being                      
Confirmed?  Are you a Catholic who has returned to 
the church and wants to explore the faith anew?  If 
you answered yes to any of these questions, contact 
Fr. Daly or Teresa Coda by email
(frdaly@olossharon.org; tcoda@olossharon.org) or by 
calling the parish office (781-784-2265) to discuss 
adult faith formation opportunities at OLOS. 

Stay after the 10:30 a.m. Mass this weekend to 
Continue the Conversation!  

 

Do you ever find yourself wishing that you could 
hear what other parishioners seated in the pews 
think about the Gospel message of the day, share 
your thoughts about the daily readings or talk to the 
presider about the day’s homily? Now is your 
chance to engage more deeply with the Liturgy of 
the Word through dialogue in community. Join us in 
the church today for a discussion led by Fr. Daly. 
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